
 

 

NextCity Networks Michigan, LLC 

700 Universe Boulevard 

Juno Beach, FL 33408 

 

December 20, 2023 

 

Via Email: commtariff@michigan.gov 

Mr. Ryan McAnany 

Division Director 

Telecommunications Division 

Michigan Public Service Commission 

P.O. Box 30221 

Lansing, MI 48909 

 

Re: Advice Letter for New Tariff 

 

Dear Mr. McAnany: 

 

Pursuant to Public Act 179 of 1991, NextCity Networks Michigan, LLC (“NextCity”) a registered 

Competitive Access Provider, hereby formally notifies the Michigan Public Service Commission 

that a new tariff, Tariff M.P.S.C. No. 1R, exists for competitive access services to be offered by 

NextCity in Michigan.  This tariff can be found on NextCity’s website at: 

https://www.nexterainfrastructuresolutions.com/. 

 

The tariff has been issued by Mr. Gregory Brad Gunter, NextCity’s Vice President on December 

20, 2023 and will be effective for services offered beginning on December 22, 2023. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

Gregory Brad Gunter 

Vice President 

NextCity Networks Michigan, LLC 

700 Universe Boulevard 

Juno Beach, FL 33408 
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